
                                                                                                            

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

DWS in Limpopo to commemorate Water Week in Ga-Maphopha Village 

 

13 March 2018 

The Department of Water and Sanitation in Limpopo, in partnership with Dwarsrivier Mine, 

together with Sekhukhune District Municipality and Fetakgomo-Tubatse Local Municipality will 

embark on a water awareness education drive in Ga-Maphopha Village. 

This is part of Water Month activities aimed at raising awareness about the importance of 

water and the role of everyone to conserve this precious and scarce resource.  

Members of the media are invited as follows:  

Date : Thursday, 20 March 2018 

Venue : Ga-Malekana Sports Ground 

Time : 10:00 

 

For media confirmation kindly contact Malope Matlou at MatlouM2@dws.gov.za; 083 
354 4472, or Mamagase Nchabeleng at mamagasen@dwarsrivier.co.za; 079 070 4483.  

 

END 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation, Limpopo Regional Office. 

For more information contact: Sputnik Ratau, DWS Media Liaison Director at 082 874 

2942 / 072 024 6794 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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